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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Members of the Executive Committee 
 
FROM: Tremayne T. Price, President 
 
DATE:  March 8, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: In Recognition of Debra Morello, Vice President for Student & Economic 

Development, SUNY Broome 
 
 
 I recommend that the Executive Committee adopt the following resolution: 
 

Whereas the Vice President for Student & Economic Development of 
SUNY Broome, Debra Morello, attended the March 2014 Executive 
Committee meeting held at SUNY Broome; and 
 
Whereas Vice President Morello extended generosity and hospitality to 
the Student Assembly of the State University of New York; now, 
therefore, be it 
 
Resolved that the State University of New York Student Assembly hereby 
extends thanks to Vice President Morello for taking time out of her busy 
schedule to support the efforts of the students of the State University of 
New York; and, be it further 
 
Resolved that on behalf of the students of the State University of New 
York, sincere appreciation be extended toward Vice President Morello for 
her dedicated service to public higher education in the State of New York; 
and, finally, be it 
 
Resolved that Vice President Morello be acknowledged as a friend and 
supporter of the students of the State University of New York. 


